
SUTTON NEWS 
27th September 2024 

1.10.24 KS1 Trip to Ramsey Museum 

3.10.24  Special Lunch 

10.10.24 FOSS School Disco 

11.10.24 

Harvest Festival @ St An-

drew’s Church 9.30am  

Donations to Ely Foodbank 

17.10.24 PINS Parent Event 

18.10.24 FOSS AGM 

22.10.24 

23.10.24 
School Parent’s Evening 

25.10.24 Cake Break 

KEY DIARY DATES 

 

Salamander, Wolf and 

Tiger Class Visit  

Duxford 

 

 

On Tuesday Salamanders, Wolves and Tigers visited Dux-
ford Imperial War Museum for the day. They had a fan-
tastic time and even got to see spitfires taking off and 
landing while eating lunch. They were lucky to go on a 
quiet day and had 2 fantastically knowledgeable guides 
to take us round. They explored WW2 planes and lis-
tened to a re-enactment of a battle in the 'ops room'. 
They learnt the history of some of the most famous 
planes at Duxford including a £6million Spitfire; learnt 
how Doodlebugs worked and laughed at the develop-
ment of a 'bomber' (the first few pilots had to stand up -
while steering- and literally throw it over the side of the 
plane!) Salamanders got to see the inside of the work 
room and walk through Concorde while Wolves and Ti-
gers spent time exploring tanks on the front lines. This 
has given plenty of inspiration for their English units - 
look out for some fantastic writing from these classes 
over the coming weeks. 

On Thursday it is census day. The amount 

of funding a school receives increases in 

line with the number of eligible pupils 

taking a free school meal on Census Day. 

For this reason we are using it as an op-

portunity for all KS1 and PP children who 

are entitled to a free meal to try one! 

They are welcome to bring a packed lunch 

box in case they  want to eat that too. We 

hope as many children across the school 

as possible will take up our delicious 

lunch time offer on Thursday. 

 

WHAT ARE THEY LEARNING? 
Find out what your child is learning this term by exploring their 

padlet on our school website. Click on the link below: 

https://www.sutton.cambs.sch.uk/web/an_introduction_/621601


 

 

 

LIBRARIANS START TO 

PREPARE FOR NEW SCHOOL 

LIBRARY 

 We are so proud of our new librarians! This week they have 
started work clearing the library, ready for the new fitting which 
is due to start the week commencing the 11th November. Our 
librarians will be recommending reads and developing book  
corners around the school, as well as working in the library. 

Year 3 and 4  

Children Develop 

Wheely Good 

Skills  
A huge congratulations to all our Year 3 
and 4 children who passed their Bikea-
bilty last week. We are really pleased to 
report that 48 children have been 
taught steps to keep them even safer 
when riding a bike.  

Mr Harrison is having to take some 

time away from school at present. 

Please direct any questions to Mrs Gar-

butt (Deputy Head) and Mrs Wallace 

(SENDCo and Assistant Headteacher)

who are covering in his absence.  


